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Letter from the desk of President Mary Lou McFadden 

Let me begin by saying “What a challenge this has been  
for all us living in this great country of ours” 
Thank you for making sure you and your family are safe 
from this virus that has shut us down.  
 

I am proud of the fact that we as Kiwanians have adhered 
to The Governors edict of no gatherings, well actually 
“Stay Home-Stay Safe.” We have a way to go to conquer  
this but we will--Americans are strong and resilient! 
 
With that being said, we hopefully will resume our weekly 
meetings, Friday noon, May 1st at the Manor House. 
Board meeting Wednesday, May 6th at noon of course providing 
that the Hunt Club is open for business. 
Will keep you informed! 
 
Prayer Breakfast for this year has been cancelled 
This was originally scheduled for May 6th, 7:30am at the 
Manor House! 
 
As of this writing the Kiwanis International Convention is still a go, 
June 17-20, 2020, Indianapolis, Indiana. For those of you that have 
registered, the current situation with COVID-19 is being 
closely monitored and you will be advised of any changes. 
 
This is not a very uplifting newsletter but to cheer you up and 
help make your day brighter, Mike has nuts and candy for sale, 
so please contact him. These treats will not only make you feel 
better it will make Mike feel a whole lot better! 
 
Stay well and see you all soon! 
April showers bring May flowers!    
  
Mary Lou McFadden 
President 2019 - 2020                                                        4/5  –  Beth Philo 
                                        4/14 – Markowski 
                                            4/19 – Jim Philo 
                                       4/20 – George Veach 
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It’s time to print our 
Kiwanis Roster 


